[bookmark: _GoBack]     It's October already.  Welcome back to a short but awesome week!

*There is no school this week on Thursday and Friday due to Teacher Professional Development.

*There is also no school next Monday due to the Thanksgiving Holiday!

*There is no homework this week as it is a short week.  You can start studying the three and four times table if you want to get ahead!

*Our school fundraiser starts this Monday. Information will go home in your Homefolder.

*Mad Science begins this week on Wednesday for anyone who signed up.

*Soccer this week - Team 1 will play on Tuesday at Nelson, game time 3:30.

*Cross Country this week is at Eel Ground on Wednesday. Start time is 4:00.

Language Arts - This week we will continue with our Daily 5 routine.  We will be finishing our Reading Response for "Tales of a Fourth Grade Nothing" and we will continue to look at "Ideas" for writing.

Math - We will review Estimating to Add and we will be working on Mental MAth Strategies to Add three and four digit numbers.
We will continue with Reflex this week. I wonder if Ty reached 100% Fluency with Addition and Subtraction?!

Science - We will be examining "Rocks and Minerals" this week.

Let's have another Superstar Week!!
